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Rural Seneca residence burglarized
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched following the burglary of a rural Seneca
residence.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office says the residence located at 1425 U.S. 36
Highway was broke into January 10th sometime between 1:00 and 3:20 in the
afternoon.

Taken were multiple items including jewelry, electronics, credit cards and coins.

The loss was estimated at $5,800.

The investigation is ongoing.

Anyone with information on the burglary should contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.
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